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25th April 2023 

 
King's Coronation Celebrations 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We will be celebrating the King's Coronation on Friday 5th May. This will be a wear red, white and blue 
mufti day for children. 

It would be appreciated if children did not wear football kits and even more appreciated if they wanted to 
come in dressed as a member of the royal family. 

As part of the celebrations, we will be having a whole school picnic lunch, on the field. Any children who 
would usually have a hot meal have been ordered a packed lunch, you are welcome to supplement this 
with additional items from home (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass please). 

During the day, the children will learn the National Anthem, as well as making crowns, flags and bunting to 
take home and use to celebrate the coronation at home. 

Parents are invited to join us on the playground from 2:40pm for a procession at 2:45pm to show off all the 
lovely things they have made. Please stand around the edges of the playground so the children can walk 
through in their classes. 

The following week, we have arranged for all children to receive a commemorative coronation pin badge as 
a gift in celebration from the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Kate Curtis 
Headteacher 
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